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The Chairperson

Joint Standing Committee on Treaties
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to express concern about the US Free Trade Agreement because
it may not be in the public interest for Australia to sign. It may result in
increased costs for Australians in areas such as prescription medication and
copyright and there may be other costs involved in meeting the standards
imposed in other areas such as education, post, media, energy and
environment services. It is not clear how food labeling and quarantine would
be affected, but phasing out of some tariffs such as those on clothing and
motor vehicles could result in Australians losing jobs. The FTA could lessen
Australian rights to set policies and prices. People are unconvinced that “full
market access” will bring us any benefits in return because certain agricultural
products have been excluded or will be phased in.

Please consider the social impact of signing an agreement when citizens have
such major anxieties.

Yours sincerely
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